DepEd ADVISORY No. 142, s. 2010
In compliance with DepED Order No. 39, s. 2009
this Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials and personnel
(Visit DepEd website at www.deped.gov.ph)
June 15, 2010

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION IN DEPED ADVISORY NO. 88, S. 2010
(Project “Emir”)

The movie “Emir”, the newest film masterpiece produced by Dir. Chino S.
Rono, has been opened for public viewing.

As allowed by the Film Development Council of the Philippines, Inc. the
students will be given a discount of Twenty Pesos (PhP20.00) from the regular
admission price. To avail of the discount, they need to present their school
identification cards (IDs) for School Year (SY) 2009-2010 or this SY 2010-2011,
which will be honored upon entering the cinemas.

For more information, contact Ms. Digna Santiago, Film Development
Council of the Philippines, 20t Floor, The Centerpoint Building, Julia Vargas
Avenue corner Garnet Road, Ortigas Center, Pasig City 1605 at telephone nos.:
(02) 632-9512 and (02) 633-2204; fax nos.: (02) 638-2739, and (02) 634-6984 or
visit website: www.filmdevcouncilph.org.
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